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Advice for Managing Workplaces During Election Season
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In a piece published in the Daily Journal of Commerce, Stephen Scott explains that employers

should anticipate election-related issues to arise in their workplaces. He describes what employers

need to know to get ahead of such issues and recommends that “now is the time to consider training

supervisors and developing an action plan.”

 To read the article, visit the Daily Journal of Commerce.
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